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To our customers 
 
The EU Directive 2002/96/EC WEEE (Waste Electrical and Electronic Equipment) has entered into 
force on February 13, 2003. The main objective of this directive is the prevention 
of waste from electrical and electronic equipment and, in addition, the reuse, recycling and other 
forms of recovery of such waste in order to reduce of such waste in order to reduce the amount of 
waste as well as to conserve resources, especially through reuse and recycling. 
 
As a manufacturer of high-quality hardware products, we are committed to the goals of 
environmental protection and will therefore dispose of all products delivered after the legal 
deadline products supplied after the statutory deadline that fall within the scope of the law and 
recycle them in an environmentally sound manner. 
We are registered at the Stiftung Elektronik-Altgeräte Register (EAR) under the number:  

DE 3093 3289 
 
In order to keep the logistic effort as low as possible, we offer our customers to take back free of 
charge all hardware products that are sent to us free of charge. 
 
Should you require further information on this topic, please feel free to send us an email  

to: qm@thorsis.com. 
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